
 

 
BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL 

SECTOR -14, ROHINI, DELHI 
          

10th August 2017 

 
KIND ATTENTION 

 
This is to inform you that the school shall remain closed 
on Monday, 14th August 2017 and in lieu of this, 
Saturday, 26th August 2017 will be a working day.  Time 
table of Monday will be followed and school buses will 
ply as usual. 
 
 
Geeta Gangwani 
Principal 

 

 

 

 
 


